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1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

 
January 8, 2020 
 
Steve O’Brian 
Environment, Inc. 
7985 Vance Drive, Suite 205A 
Arvada, CO  80003 
 
Re: Extension Request Approval, Amendment Application (AM-01) Decision Date,  
 Sand Arroyo Pit, Permit File No. M-1978-283 
 
Dear Mr. O’Brian: 
 
On January 7, 2019, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your request to extend the 
due date for the amendment application (AM-01) for the Sand Arroyo Pit from January 16 to February 
20, 2020. The Division herby approves the extension request to February 20, 2020.  
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, 
Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 
x8114, or by email at patrick.lennberg@state.co.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
ec: Gary Vezzani, Walsenburg Sand and Gravel Company, vzzn@aol.com 
cc: Jared Ebert, DRMS 
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